
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
GRANT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

 
The City of Fullerton was awarded a Rubberized Pavement Grant by CalRecycle for Fiscal Year 2022-23. 

 
In accordance with the grant provisions, this is an acknowledgment of CalReyclce’s funding, and the 

waste tire diversion amounts for the following three projects: 
 

The Brookhurst Street Rehabilitation Project from SR-91 to W. Roberta Ave Project, with an approximate 
length of 0.13 miles, is a street pavement rehabilitation that consist of asphalt concrete pavement grind 

and overlay. 
 

The Associated Rd Street Improvements from Yorba Linda Blvd to Bastanchury Rd Project, with an 
approximate length of 0.30 miles, includes sidewalk, cross gutters and alley returns repair, curb ramps 

construction and street pavement rehabilitation.  
 

The Associated Rd from Rolling Hills to Imperial Highway Reconstruction Project, with an approximate 
length of 0.55 miles, includes pavement surface rehabilitation, slurry seal, grind and overlay, water and 

sewer main repair, curb and gutter and sidewalk repair, ADA Curb Ramps, Driveway repair, striping. 
 
 

With CalRecycle’s financial assistance, a total number of 10,831 California-generated waste tires were 
recycled into the asphalt to improve roadway quality rather than being sent to landfills. 

 
 

As required by CalRecycle, this acknowledgment shall not be removed from the City of Fullerton’s 
website for a minimum of one year. 

 


